
	
  
	
  

MINUTES	
  OF	
  THE	
  EXECUTIVE	
  BOARD	
  
December 8, 2014 

 
 The Executive Board of the Sinnissippi Baptist Association met at Grace Fellowship Church, 
Ashton, Illinois.  Moderator Dan Bentz called the meeting to order. 
 
 Pastor Brad Pittman welcomed us with a devotional and prayer. 
 
Team	
  Reports	
  –	
  
 

Administrative	
  Team	
  
	
  

• Pat Stranberg read the minutes and they were approved. 
 

• Jon Sedgwick gave the Treasurer’s Report.  A motion was made by Tim Batchelor to 
accept the report, 2nd Pablo Jimenez.  Motion carried. 

 
Church	
  Strengthening	
  

 

• Aaron Jackson gave an oral report.  He mentioned the monthly Pastor’s Fellowship 
that has been initiated, and that plans are in the works to have guest speakers come 
occasionally to speak at the luncheons.  

Leadership	
  Development	
  
	
  

• Tim Batchelor spoke about the Leadership Development team’s work.  He promoted 
the January 18th Worship Rally that will feature Tim Sadler from the Illinois Baptist 
State Association as the featured speaker.  

 
Missions	
  Church	
  Planting	
  

 

• Jon Sedgwick gave the Missions/Church Planting report mentioning 2 Corinthians 
5:21 and 12:15 as the basis for our continued efforts. 

 
 A motion was made by Brad Pittman to accept the reports as they were presented, 2nd by 
Aaron Jackson.  Motion carried. 
 
Miscellaneous	
  Business	
  –	
  
 
 



 
 
 
 
 IBSA Zone Consultant, Brian McWethy, reminded the Board about the upcoming Midwest 
Leadership Summit in Springfield, and spoke about the room assignments for those attending 
from Sinnissippi Association.  
 
 Tim Batchelor spoke about Pastor Appreciation Month to see it the churches participated. 
 
 Dan Bentz recommended that Vickie McWethy be elected as Treasurer of the Association, 
and that she be authorized to be a signatory on the Association’s checking account.  A motion 
was made by Jon Sedgwick that she be elected, 2nd Pablo Jimenez.  Motion carried. 
 
Announcements	
  –	
  
 

• Our next Worship Rally will be Sunday January 18th at Northside Baptist Church in 
Dixon, the Leadership Development Team will be leading the Rally and Northside will 
be preparing the meal. Tim Sadler will be the keynote speaker. 

 
• Our next Executive Board Meeting will be March 9, 2015 at the Revive Community 

Church in Mt. Morris. 
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